
Dear Parents,

On Monday 24th of July, the Mini Mission Fete will be hosted by the Year 5 and 6’s. Year 4 students
are hosting the Cake Stall - ‘Cakes for a Cause’. There will be only individually wrapped treats
available with the ingredients clear. Throughout the end of Term 2 and the start of Term 3, the
students put lots of work into researching and choosing a charity that they would like to donate to.
The charity chosen is called ‘The Ruben Centre.’ They are a faith-based Charitable Trust striving for
an empowered and just Mukuru community that provides quality education, health, financial and
social services to children and families.

The Mini Mission Fete has become a St James tradition, deliberately held near our Feast Day as an
opportunity to put into action our call to look after others.

We have organised several stalls that all have different activities for the students to enjoy. The pricing
ranges from 10 cents to $5. These stalls include various sporting activities, art and games stalls, and
food and drink stalls. There will be raffles and small prizes given at some stalls. Each student will only
be able to choose a maximum of 2 food and drink items throughout the day.

As you know, there will be a sausage sizzle on the day. Your child will have received an order slip
from their teacher today. Please return this order form with money (cash only) by Tuesday 19th July.
The sausages will be given out prior to and during the fete. Each Year Level will be called up one at a
time.

The Mini Mission Fete will run from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm.

We ask students to bring along a named wallet or purse with money. It is recommended that
students bring approximately $10 (coins would be ideal).

Students may like to do some extra chores to earn some extra pocket money to spend.

Students are asked to wear free dress on Monday 24th July for a 50c donation. These coins can be
given to their classroom teacher when students arrive at school in the morning and will help form the
float for our stalls.

It is pleasing to announce that there are no COVID restrictions and parents and grandparents
are welcome to attend this year any time between 11am and 1pm.

Thanks,

Year 5/6 Mini Mission Fete Organisers


